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Marc P. Chinoy speaks about Planning during difficult business times 
 
On September 23, Regis President, Marc Paul Chinoy spoke at the Kiwanis 
Club meeting in Arlington, VA about making the best out of difficult business 
realities.  The title of the message was “Turning the Circle:  Planning to Shift 
Difficult Business Times Into Solid Business Answers.“ 
 
“Planning is essential for not just the survival, but the success of any 
business,” stated Mr. Chinoy. 
 
Chinoy walked the group through the importance of taking the time to plan 
for the future, and how having the right strategic plan and executing it 
effectively can be the lifeboat during tough times. 
 
For more information about the Kiwanis Club please contact Ed Nolan at 
703.533.2953 or via email at ecnolan@hotmail.com. 
 
For more information about The Regis Group, Inc. please contact Claudia 
Barrientos at 703.777.2233 or via email at infotrg@regisgroup.com. 
 
 
 


